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13th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
October Half Term Break 2022 

 
The Academy will closed for the October Half Term break from Monday 24th October to Friday 4th 
November 2022.   
 
The Academy will re-open as usual on Monday 7th November 2022.   
 
On the last day of the term, Friday 21st October pupils will leave after Lunchtime at 12:30 pm. 
On this day pupils can wear their own clothes but please note these must be suitable and practical 
for school. Pupils not adhering to this will spend the morning in reflection. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and safe Half Term break.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding the break please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
  
Mrs Taylor   
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


